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Hi Paul,
             Please excuse me if this a little late but it was mentioned to me that you had asked
about footpath 29 and I thought it might be prudent for me to clarify that my family and
my earlier submissions which included our walking the lands around Gailey were using
mostly footpath 29 during these walks. I have never referred to it as footpath 29 as being a
local it was just the footpath. Over the years many walkers/ramblers have enquired at the
business for directions to the footpath ( 29 ) as it has not always been that well sign
posted. On my walks I have often come across neighbours and non locals, some in groups
with or without animals. Rambler groups seem to do a pilgrimage of these footpaths as
some I have spoken to have come many miles. It was also good as sometimes you would
bump into neighbours or family you don't see very often and have a little catch up.

Kind regards,
                       James Powell




